
 

Principal Weekly Message –April 19, 2019 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  This message is 

also posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under PARENTS. 

Yearbook Order Information:  Envelopes should arrive via Monday folder.  Extra are available at 

front desk.  You can also purchase online @ http://www.strawbridge.net/  with School Code: 

109265.  Price is $15.  ALL Orders Due: 5/17 

 

Carolina Mudcats Family Night:  June 14th @ 7 PM.  Chorus will be performing the National 

Anthem.  Tickets are $10 per person.  Order forms will be coming home soon.  Cash/check order 

deadline 5/31.  (We will send home week of game)  

You can also purchase online right up until game day.   
https://www.etix.com/ticket/c/506F7A3AAF8113CF3F5A84CA61FB0990/lake-myra-elementary-school 

Thanks so much to each of the 200+ parents that have responded to the Panorama Survey to give us 
feedback about Lake Myra. The Wake County Public School System values input from families – and we 
need to hear from more of you!  You are an important partner as we work to improve our 
communication, academic program and overall experiences for our students and their families.  You 
received an email from “Panorama Education “(support+wakecounty@panoramaed.com) on March 
25th providing you an access code and requesting you to complete a brief survey about Lake Myra. The 
survey results will be used to inform and prioritize our district and school level initiatives.  Thanks in 
advance for taking time to complete this 15-minute survey. 

The nomination windows for Single Subject Acceleration are about to open. SSA allows students to 
show mastery of content in select elementary or middle school courses. Students who prove mastery do 
not have to take the course and may move on to the next level. More information can be found on 
the WCPSS website. 

School will be closed for students on Wednesday, May 1st. All supporters of education will be rallying to 
support additional resources for your children in public education.  

Have a great week. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 
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